
Our mission is to achieve excellence in the provision of behavioral health services that lead to optimal health and well being

Cheyenne•Elbert•Kit Carson•Lincoln•Logan•Morgan•Phillips•Sedgwick•Washington•Yuma

The  Centennial Briefing

myStrength’s New App

Centennial Calendar
January 2019

22nd - MHFA - Public Safety - Julesburg Fire Hall - 8:00 am - 4:30 pm
28th - 29th - ASIST - Northeastern Junior College - 8:30 am - 4:30 pm
28th - Sources of Strength - Otis Schools - 8:00 am - 4:00 pm

February 2019
1st - Sources of Strength - Yuma Schools - 8:00 am - 4:00 pm

Safety Talk

Suicide Prevention Conference for Clinicians

The new myStrength app provides an entirely 
new look and feel that mirrors the myStrength 
web experience you're used to. Consumers 
and partners can continue to take advantage of 
myStrength’s proven, clinically-based resources 
through the web version of myStrength (which 
is fully mobile responsive), by downloading the 
app, or using both seamlessly.
If you have the original app downloaded on 
your device already you will still be able to use 
it, but updates and new downloads are no 
longer available. We recommend downloading 
the new app for a more complete myStrength 
experience.

February 15, 2019
CU Denver Anschutz Medical 

Campus
Registration OPEN now!

http://elevatetheconvo.com/

Elevating the Conversation is an 
annual conference presented by a 
Colorado-based collaboration created 
for the purpose of sharing best prac-
tices in mental health treatment, 
suicide prevention, and intervention 
through resources, training and advo-
cacy.

We elevate the conversation because 
we must!  When you join 
the conversation, you 
help to increase aware-
ness, learn and share 
best practices, and 
receive critical skills 
training in suicide risk 
assessment, manage-
ment, and support. Your 
voice and your participa-
tion is necessary for 
progress to continue.

Mark Lanning, of the Colorado Department of Law, will 
be presenting on how to use the Safe 2 Tell hotline to 
anonymously report concerns such as suicide, safety 
concerns, and alcohol/drug issues.

He will talk about how utilizing the hotline can support 
the schools and safety of Northeast Colorado.

Training Details:
February 4th, 2019 | 1:00 pm - 2:30 pm

Northeast Colorado Health Department
700 Columbine, Sterling, CO 80751

1-877-542-7233
Make a Call.  Make a Difference.

Brought to you in partnership by

Another event
coming up

February 4th!

Everyone is invited
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